
INDOOR worship at St. Luke’s 

 

With grateful hearts, we move forward with our in-person worship.  

Please follow the guidelines for worship below: 

Sunday Before Arrival 

 

1. If you are sick, have any symptoms, or may have been exposed to COVID-19 please stay home this 

morning. 

 

2. Pack your mask (you will need it if singing), hand sanitizer, and bulletin (print or download to 

phone/tablet). Bulletins at https://stlukesdurham.org/resources-for-in-person-worship/ scroll down. 

Printed bulletins will also be available at the church. 

 

As You Arrive at Church 

 

3. At the entryway, stop and speak with our Ushers or Greeters. If you are new to St. Luke’s-Welcome!  

 

4. We are still refraining from physical greetings (hand shake, hug, etc.) at this time. 

 

5. Wearing a mask during worship is strongly recommended for unvaccinated individuals but is optional 

for those fully vaccinated, and is required for all while singing. Unvaccinated persons are more 

susceptible to infection and serious illness.  

 

6. Please bring personal hand sanitizer to use after touching your mask.  

 

7. If you have would like to make an offering, please leave it in the offering plate in the center aisle in the 

church.  

 

8. If you find you must sneeze or cough, please continue to practice good respiratory hygiene by doing so 

into your sleeve.  

 

9. Please refrain from physical contact outside of your family/pod during the passing of the peace.  

 

10. Ushers will guide you to communion.  

 

11. Coffee hour will be available beginning Easter Sunday after the services in the Sprague room. Feel free 

to take your beverages outside if you are more comfortable. 

 

Leaving Church 

 

12.  Outside remains the best place to socialize.  

 

 Alert the church if you become symptomatic or test positive for COVID 19 within 14 days of service by 

leaving a message at 919-286-2273 or e-mail interim-rector@stlukesdurham.org. 

 

No gathering can be completely safe. Unvaccinated people remain susceptible to contracting COVID-19. 

Singing and removal of masks can increase transmission from infected individuals. 

We will continue to monitor circumstances and adjust policy as required  

 

Go in Peace, to Love and Serve the Lord! 
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